Good evening Brothers and Sisters,

Your negotiating committee has been elected and the results are in. The following members
have been elected to represent your bargaining unit at the table in the upcoming negotiations:

John Andrews
Ralph Chavez

Roy Fox

In the event an alternate is needed, the following members have been elected:

David Gastineau (first alternate)
Adolfo Renteria (second alternate)

Peter Alas (third alternate)
Additionally, your strike sanction vote has passed.

Congratulations to all and we look forward to working with your negotiators to ensure a strong
and fair contract is brought back to the membership.

Respectfully,

Jeff Baird

Business Representative/Organizer
I.LA.M.A.W District Lodge 725
Mobile: 323-404-5199

Jbaird@iam725.org
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